August 2022

President : Fred Carter, email: fred.carter@live.com
ph. 510-299-7409

Vice President: Brock Brown, email: brockfxr@comcast.net

Treasurer and Membership: Alan Ross P.O. Box 1972 Sutter Creek 95685
ph. 209-267-1853

Safety Officer: Dick Belden, email: richardbelden@volcano.net

Newsletter: Royal “Dee” Merrill, email: royald@volcano.net

Date: Aug 4, 2022 Monthly Club Meeting

1. Called meeting to order: 7:00 PM Members attending: 18
2. Approval or correction of the previously published meeting minutes. Approved
3. Guests/New Members: Frank Luisi
4. Vice President’s (Brock Brown) report: Nothing to report
5. Treasurer’s (Alan Ross) report:
Members: 75
6. Reports from each of the Appointed Positions.
a. Safety Office’s (Dick Belden) report: Nothing to report
b. Newsletter (Dee Merrill): Nothing to report
c. WebSite (Tom Minger) Information: Nothing to report
d. Club Raffle (Chuck Powell): Nothing to report
7. Committee Reports.
a. Swap Meet: Aug 13", Tom and Allan have everything under control.
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b. Christmas Party: Dec 8™ on schedule

c. Promoting Flying: Nothing to report

d. Field Maintenance: Gophers are an ongoing problem. Working on it.
8. Announcements and reading of any pertinent correspondence.
9. Discussion of old or continuing business items.

a. Rich Allred. The memorial stone will be ordered next week. Rich’s wife donated
all his RC stuff to the club. Tom has sold it and the club received $990 to our
fund.

b. Field maintenance workgroup. We always need people to help.
10. Discussion of new business items.

a. No new business.
11. Presentation of member’s modeling projects (show and tell).

Jon Teeling showed his Ryan STA, maiden flight will happen soon.

12. Dummy of the month.

a. John Stoney for using his chest to stop his airplane. *

b. Jim Dickow for crashing in pit area.

c. Fred Carter for forgetting the dummy of month trophy.

The winner is JOHN STONEY!

* At no time did Tom Minger speak of this incident during DOM discussions.

Adjournment at 7:45PM
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Annual Swap Meet

Early Morning—Much bigger crowd developed
during the day.

Thanks to Tom for the photos!
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Reedley Event Photos courtesy

Phil Thompson
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